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    Monday Memo  
 

Bishop’s Diocesan Ministry Campaign:  We have begun our 2023 Campaign and the theme is “Serving 

the Lord”.  In this campaign we are recognizing the many works of charity that are done throughout our 

diocese and especially in parish communities.  Information about this year’s campaign is being distributed 

now and I ask that you please be generous in your donations.  This money allows me, as the bishop, to see 

that these charitable works and the needs of the diocese and smaller parishes are met each year.  Thank 

you for your past support and I ask you to once again consider our Diocesan Campaign as a priority for your 

donation list this year.   

Sincerely, 

Bishop Fred Colli 

COVID: Now that many hospitals and special care facilities are lifting their requirements and restrictions 

concerning COVID, I ask that we all  make an effort to return to our parish communities for Sunday 

Mass.  The use of a mask will still be optional and there will be sanatizing stations at the doors of our 

churches and parish halls.  Again, people with colds or flu, or those feeling not well, are asked to remain 

home and not attend Mass at this time until they feeling better.  Most restrictions in our parish churches 

will cease shortly – but we will maintain a constant awareness, in case there are changes in the 

communities with the COVID issue.  Thank you for your patience and understanding.  We want all our 

facilities to be safe places for all our parishioners 

 

The Knights of Columbus & the Thunder Bay Diocesan CWL will be hosting a Special Presentation 

by Alex Schadenberg, Exec. Director of Euthanasia Prevention Coalition on Monday, April 24th at 7:00 p.m. 
at St. Patrick’s Cathedral Auditorium. Please use Donald Str. Entrance. Those unable to attend in person, a 
live stream will be available. The Link will be posed on the Thunder Bay Diocesan CWL website 
(cwlthunderbay.org) 

 
 
Mother's Day Tea:  St. Theresa Parish, 10 Porter Street, Kakabeka Falls Saturday May 13th 11a.m.-2p.m. 

Come enjoy a wonderful Tea with Mom, Auntie, Sister, Friend, Grandma or that special person you hold 
dear to your heart. Tickets $10/adult  $5/child (5-12) Come enjoy food, shop from local vendors, and enter a 
raffle for your chance to win fantastic prizes.   Lottery License   861902  For tickets and/or reservations call 
Laurie  807 708-4345 
 

4 Seasons Gift Shop: Open Monday – Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm (Closed 12:30 – 1:00pm for lunch) 

Saturday  8:30am – 1:00pm 
 


